
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Carlsbad Traffic Safety Improvements, Carlsbad, California, CA-49 

in fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Carlsbad, located 

at 1635 Faraday Avenue, Carlsbad, CA 92008. The funding would be used to install 140 high-

visibility crosswalks and 105 speed cushions near schools, as well as reconfigure, restripe, and 

resurface several arterial streets, including vehicular lane reductions and pavement resealing to 

enhance roadway conditions and safety for all road users. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will improve pedestrian, bicyclist and driver safety throughout the City 

of Carlsbad, California. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 23 U.S.C. 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


